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INFORMATION NOTE

VISA RECOMMENDATION LETTER

To whom it may concern:

This is to inform you that from 1st October 2013 the British Embassy no longer issues

Visa Recommendation Letters to British Nationals applying for visas to travel to any 

other country.

Visa officers are requested to accept a British passport as evidence of a person’s 

identity and nationality.

This information contained in this Note is general and should not be taken as a 

definitive statement of law.

Sandra May Sianaki

Pro Consul
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